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Logsdon, Jeremy

From: Edmond, Jera
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 1:40 PM
To: Logsdon, Jeremy
Subject: Re: LITE 590

Thank you for sending that, I actually didn’t take many online classes, so that link will be helpful.  
 
You’ve made the process of returning back to school much smoother than I expected, it has definitely 
eased some anxiety about the process!  
 
I look forward to having you as a professor.  
 
Thank you again!  
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Logsdon, Jeremy <jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu> 
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 2:32:59 PM 
To: Edmond, Jera <jera.edmond466@topper.wku.edu> 
Subject: RE: LITE 590  
  
I’ll point you toward this link, in case you want to play around with it. I’ll also send out an email as soon as I’ve 
opened my class in July, although you’ll have other classes starting in June before mine. 
  
https://www.wku.edu/online/dl101/using-bb.php 
  
Don’t hesitate to let me know if you have any questions about it! 
  
From: Edmond, Jera <jera.edmond466@topper.wku.edu>  
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 1:32 PM 
To: Logsdon, Jeremy <jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu> 
Subject: Re: LITE 590 
  
Thank you!  
  
My undergraduate is from Morehead State; I believe Blackboard is the program we used there as well, 
but I don't fully remember all the exact ins and outs.  
  
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Logsdon, Jeremy <jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu> 
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 2:25:31 PM 
To: Edmond, Jera <jera.edmond466@topper.wku.edu> 
Subject: RE: LITE 590  
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That is correct! If you go on Topnet, you can look at your summary student schedule by Term, and this is your 
current summer schedule. 
 

  
How comfortable/familiar are you with Blackboard? 
  
From: Edmond, Jera <jera.edmond466@topper.wku.edu>  
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 1:22 PM 
To: Logsdon, Jeremy <jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu> 
Subject: Re: LITE 590 
  

Thank you so much —everything looks correct according with the 12-month progression you sent earlier! 

Just to confirm, am I also registered for LITE 506 and LITE 527 in June, as well as LITE 508 and LITE 518 in 
July? 

I appreciate your help! 

  
  
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Logsdon, Jeremy <jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu> 
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 2:15:47 PM 
To: Edmond, Jera <jera.edmond466@topper.wku.edu> 
Subject: LITE 590  
  
Jera, 
  
I wanted to let you know that I have registered you for the 1 hour LITE 590 course this fall. I went ahead and 
registered you for LITE 501 and LITE 535 as well. Please let me know if this isn’t the case and I can drop them very 
easily. 
  
Let me know if you have any questions! 
  
Thanks, 
Dr. Logsdon  
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Dr. Jeremy Logsdon 
Director, WKU Center for Literacy 
Assistant Professor, School of Teacher Education 
Libraries, Informatics, & Technology in Education 
Gary A. Ransdell Hall 1073B 
270.745.2207 

 
  


